
VSbulletin: Update to our Tel Aviv Flying Programme - 17 Nov 23 

The safety of our customers and our teams is our number one priority, always. After 

careful consideration, based on the latest information, we have taken the decision to 

extend our pause on flying to and from Tel Aviv until Wednesday 06 December 2023 to 

give clarity to our customers. 

 

As the dynamic situation evolves, we’ll keep our flying programme under constant 

review. 

 

The following flights have been cancelled: 

 

VS453 LHR-TLV up to and including 05 December 2023 

 

VS454 TLV-LHR up to and including 06 December 2023 

 

We are offering customers travelling to, through or from Tel Aviv up to and including 

31 December 2023, the flexibility to rebook their flight to a different date until 31 

December 2023 or process a full refund.  

 

This will be updated in GDS’s on Saturday 18 November 2023. 

 


